
I have received from Dr.
iuarce a letter in which the following paragraph 
appears

"it gives me great pleasure to inform 
you that the Trustees approve in principle 
the proposed co-operation with MoGill 
University for the development of the De­
partment of Medicine and authorized the 
executive Committee to approve final 
arrangements and to appropriate the 
necessary, not t exceed $500,000, as 
your plans devel p. The matter is there— 
iore settled,and as your plans develop 
and as you are prepared to put them into 
effect, our Executive Committee will act 
to appropriate our contribution.1’
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May 27th, 1924.
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I have to-day wired you as

"Royal Victoria Hospital and McGill 
University, with help and approval of 
Foundation, have co-operated to make

follows Ï

. E? "FFihis letter forms the basis 
presented to the Foundation 
commended that the Foundation 
the University to establish 
referred to.

of a docket which he 
on May 21st and re- 

oo-operate with 
the medical clinic

My dear Dr. Meakins:-

*

Dr. Jonathan Meakins, 
Edinburgh University, 
Edinburgh, Scotland!,
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